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Ladies Vice Captain 

The RMMGC Board would like to welcome Betty Cole as the new 
Ladies Vice Captain. 
She brings a wealth of knowledge to the board and we look 
forward to working with her. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Guinness on tap 

We are happy to announce that we now have Guinness on draught 

and hope you will come to the club to enjoy this excellent beverage. 

 

 

 

Clubwear 

Great News! 

We now have a range of RMMGC Clubwear available for order. 

The Clubwear is on display in the lounge in the Club with details of 

pricing/sizing. 

Orders forms are available at the Bar which should be completed 

with requirements, returned to Bar staff and paid for in full. 

Members can use Loyalty Cards to pay for if preferred. 

When your order is available, you will be contacted by Debbie in 

our office to arrange collection. 

We do have plans to extend the range of Clubwear in due course. 

 

Hole in Ones 

Congratulations to Joe McGill and Ruth Clark on their recent Hole in Ones 

Joe had his Hole in One at the 12th on the 1562 course in trying conditions using a 7 iron. He was playing 

with Joe Hume, John Cullen and Barney Raku-Evans. 

Ruth's Hole in One happened on the 3rd on the Broomfield course playing in the McDonald Texas Scramble. 

She used a 7 wood. She was playing with Anne Reoch, Jan Petrie and Virginia Jamieson. 

 

Dogs in Clubhouse 

A trial period will be conducted to allow members dogs into the clubhouse using the bar only. 

Members are fully responsible for conduct of their dogs while in clubhouse. Dogs must be on a leash at all 

times in clubhouse. 

This trial of dogs in the bar is to maximize revenue and to be a more flexible and progressive club. 

This trial period will last until the end of October at which time the board will review this 


